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What have the YOUTH been up to? 

MARCH MPACT 2021!  In the morning the  
SAY AMEN Youth Ministry helped clean at  

St. Catherine of Sienna and served at  
“Waste Not Want Not” in Orange Park in  

the afternoon.  

“Waste Not Want Not” receives food that can no longer be sold in 
stores and they help distribute it to food banks all around in Clay, 
Duval and St. John's counties as well as many other areas of 
Northeast Florida. and many more places.  
 
Our youth helped them clean up their garage, did some of the 
landscaping and power washing projects and did some general 
cleaning and organizing.  
 
To learn more about this wonderful organization, visit: 
www.wastenotflorida.com  

A just reward after a hard days work! 

http://www.wastenotflorida.com


Friday Night Lights! 

Catholic 
Charities 

It sure has been challenging during this time of COVID-19, but we wanted to be sure the kids were able to 

enjoy the traditional Easter Egg Hunt!  In order to socially distance, we had TWO Easter Egg hunts!  One 

after the 9am Mass and one after the 11am Mass.  Thank you to Marie, Lauren and their volunteers for 

providing a fun day for the children!. 

 It has been a tough season for St. Anastasia Softball 

team, but it hasn’t been without a lot of fun!   

Fr. Jared can throw a mean softball!  Be sure to join us 

next season for our 2022 Church League Season! 

 

Thanks for pitching for us Fr. Jared! 

The Annual Easter Egg Hunt! 



Come Holy Spirit, Come! 

Catholic 
Charities 

In February, the children from St. Anastasia, Our Lady of Good Counsel, San Sebastian and Cathedral Parish 

came together to prepare for the day they receive the gift of the Holy Spirit. The Directors of the  

Department of Religious Education from each of these parishes spend many days in order to plan this 

Confirmation Retreat to insure that the children in our Formation and Education programs grow closer  

to Christ by building a strong faith and prayer life. 



St. Anastasia Catholic Church  

5205 A1A South 

St. Augustine, FL 32080 
 

Phone: 904-471-5364 

Fax: 904-471-7448 

Web: www.saccfl.org 

A Joyful Welcome! - The Easter Vigil 

Reflection: 
 

Because God transcends all creatures, we recognize that our human 
words will always fall short of His mystery. We must, however,  
continually purify our language of everything that is limited and  
imperfect. We should not confuse our image of God with our human 
modes of expression and representation.  (CCC# 42-43) 

At the Easter Vigil, St. Anastasia joyfully welcomed our Catecheuman and Candidates into the  
Catholic Church through the celebration of the Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist, 
Please welcome them and pray for them as they begin their faith journey as fully initiated members 

of the Catholic Church and St. Anastasia family.   


